
 

From:  
Sent: 29 June 2023 11 :38 
To:  
Subject: RE: Report to Prevent Future Death Richard Stephen LITTLEWOOD 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Completed 

Caution - This email was sent from outside of our organisation. Do not click on any links, 
preview or open any attachments, or provide any log-in details unless you recognise the sender 
and know the content is safe. 

Good Morning, 

With reference to the death of Richard LITTLEWOOD, Ms Harris requested that I re-attend at the scene of the 
collision to ascertain if the East Riding Council had caried out any remedial work. I can confirm that new signage has 
been installed to pre warn drivers of the bends. If you could please ensure this is passed to the coroner for her 
reports. 

The generic email address for all staff in our unit is sou serious collision@humberside.police.uk 

If you require any further assistance please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Kind Regards 

 
Serious Collisions Investigator 
Serious Collisions Unit 
Humberside Police 
Wyke Way 
Melton 
HU143BQ 
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